Serious The Autobiography
Yeah, reviewing a ebook Serious The Autobiography could add your near
connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, exploit does not recommend that you have fabulous
points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as concord even more than further will
allow each success. next to, the message as capably as perspicacity of this
Serious The Autobiography can be taken as competently as picked to act.

Open Andre Agassi 2009-12-24 #1
NATIONAL BESTSELLER Far more than a
superb memoir about the highest
levels of professional tennis, Open
is the engrossing story of a
remarkable life. Andre Agassi had his
life mapped out for him before he
left the crib. Groomed to be a tennis
champion by his moody and demanding
father, by the age of twenty-two
Agassi had won the first of his eight
grand slams and achieved wealth,
celebrity, and the game’s highest
honors. But as he reveals in this
searching autobiography, off the
court he was often unhappy and
confused, unfulfilled by his great
achievements in a sport he had come
to resent. Agassi writes candidly
about his early success and his
uncomfortable relationship with fame,
his marriage to Brooke Shields, his
growing interest in philanthropy,
and—described in haunting, point-bypoint detail—the highs and lows of
his celebrated career.
A Very Punchable Face Colin Jost
2020-07-14 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• In these hilarious essays, the
Saturday Night Live head writer and
Weekend Update co-anchor learns how
to take a beating. “I always wanted
to punch his face before I read this
book. Now I just want to kick him in
the balls.”—Larry David NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
serious-the-autobiography

Cosmopolitan • Vulture • Parade If
there’s one trait that makes someone
well suited to comedy, it’s being
able to take a punch—metaphorically
and, occasionally, physically. From
growing up in a family of
firefighters on Staten Island to
commuting three hours a day to high
school and “seeing the sights” (like
watching a Russian woman throw a
stroller off the back of a ferry), to
attending Harvard while Facebook was
created, Jost shares how he has
navigated the world like a slightly
smarter Forrest Gump. You’ll also
discover things about Jost that will
surprise and confuse you, like how
Jimmy Buffett saved his life, how
Czech teenagers attacked him with
potato salad, how an insect laid eggs
inside his legs, and how he competed
in a twenty-five-man match at
WrestleMania (and almost won). You'll
go behind the scenes at SNL and
Weekend Update (where he's written
some of the most memorable sketches
and jokes of the past fifteen years).
And you’ll experience the life of a
touring stand-up comedian—from
performing in rural college
cafeterias at noon to opening for
Dave Chappelle at Radio City Music
Hall. For every accomplishment
(hosting the Emmys), there is a
setback (hosting the Emmys). And for
every absurd moment (watching
paramedics give CPR to a raccoon),
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there is an honest, emotional one
(recounting his mother’s experience
on the scene of the Twin Towers’
collapse on 9/11). Told with a
healthy dose of self-deprecation, A
Very Punchable Face reveals the
brilliant mind behind some of the
dumbest sketches on television, and
lays bare the heart and humor of a
hardworking guy—with a face you can’t
help but want to punch.
But Seriously John McEnroe 2017-06-27
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER John
McEnroe's long-awaited follow-up to
his #1 bestseller He is one of the
most controversial and beloved
athletes in history, a tennis legend
and a volcanic, mesmerizing presence.
But after reaching the top of his
game - what came next? Fifteen years
after his international number-one
bestseller You Cannot Be Serious,
John McEnroe is back and ready to
talk. Now the undisputed elder
statesman of tennis, McEnroe has won
over his critics as a brilliant
commentator at the US Open,
Wimbledon, and other Grand Slam
tournaments - with outspoken views on
the modern game, its top players, and
the world of 21st century sport and
celebrity. Who are the game's winners
and losers? What's it like playing
guitar onstage with the Rolling
Stones, hitting balls with today's
greats, confronting his former oncourt nemeses, getting scammed by an
international art dealer, and raising
a big family while balancing McEnroesized expectations? In But Seriously,
John McEnroe confronts his demons and
reveals his struggle to reinvent
himself from champion and tennis
legend to father, broadcaster, and
author. The result is a richly
personal account, blending anecdote
and reflection with razor sharp and
brutally honest opinions, all in
McEnroe's signature style. This is
the sports book of the year: wildly
entertaining, very funny,
serious-the-autobiography

surprisingly touching, and 100%
McEnroe.
Maria Montessori Rita Kramer
2017-05-21 "Highly recommended for
educators, parents, and moderate
feminists who seek inspiration from
one of the most accomplished women of
this or any other age."—Publishers
Weekly The definitive biography of
Maria Montessori—physician, feminist,
social reformer, educator, and one of
the most admired, influential, and
controversial women of the twentieth
century. Maria Montessori effected a
worldwide revolution in the
classroom. She developed a new method
of educating the young and inspired a
movement that carried it into every
corner of the world. This is the
story of the woman behind the public
figure—her accomplishments, her
ideas, and her passions. Montessori
broke the mold imposed on women in
the nineteenth century and forged a
new one, first for herself and
eventually for those who came after
her. Against formidable odds she
became the first woman to graduate
from the medical school of the
University of Rome and then devoted
herself to the condition of children
considered uneducable at the time.
She developed a teaching method that
enabled them to do as well as normal
children, a method which then led her
to found a new kind of school—the
Casa dei Bambini, or House of
Children—which gained her worldwide
fame and still pervades classrooms
wherever young children learn. This
biography is not only the story of a
groundbreaking feminist but a vital
chapter in the history of education.
Strokes of Genius L. Jon Wertheim
2009-06-01 The executive editor of
Sports Illustrated offers an in-depth
analysis and behind-the-scenes look
at the historic 2008 match between
tennis titans. In the 2008 Wimbledon
men’s final, Centre Court was a stage
set worthy of Shakespearean drama.
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Five-time champion Roger Federer was
on track to take his rightful place
as the most dominant player in the
history of the game. He just needed
to cling to his trajectory. So, in
the last few moments of daylight,
Centre Court witnessed a coronation.
Only it wasn’t a crowning for the
Swiss heir apparent but for a
swashbuckling Spaniard. Twenty-twoyear-old Rafael Nadal prevailed, in
five sets, in what was, according to
the author, “essentially a four-hour,
forty-eight-minute infomercial for
everything that is right about
tennis—a festival of skill, accuracy,
grace, strength, speed, endurance,
determination, and sportsmanship.” It
was also the encapsulation of a
fascinating rivalry, hard fought and
of historic proportions. In the
tradition of John McPhee’s classic
Levels of the Game, Strokes of Genius
deconstructs this defining moment in
sport, using that match as the
backbone of a provocative,
thoughtful, and entertaining look at
the science, art, psychology,
technology, strategy, and personality
that go into a single tennis match.
With vivid, intimate detail, Wertheim
re-creates this epic battle in a book
that is both a study of the mechanics
and art of the game and the portrait
of a rivalry as dramatic as that of
Ali–Frazier, Palmer–Nicklaus, and
McEnroe–Borg. “Deftly touches on all
the defining factors of contemporary
tennis.” —San Francisco Chronicle
“Illuminates a kingdom changing
hands. An engrossing book.” —Bud
Collins
And Away... Bob Mortimer 2021-09-16
The number one bestseller and Sunday
Times Humour Book of the Year by
national treasure Bob Mortimer. ‘The
most life-affirming, joyful read of
the year’ - Sunday Times ‘Winningly
heartfelt’ – The Guardian ‘A triumph’
– Daily Mail Bob Mortimer’s life was
trundling along happily until
serious-the-autobiography

suddenly in 2015 he was diagnosed
with a heart condition that required
immediate surgery and forced him to
cancel an upcoming tour. The episode
unnerved him, but forced him to
reflect on his life so far. This is
the framework for his hilarious and
moving memoir, And Away… Although his
childhood in Middlesbrough was normal
on the surface, it was tinged by the
loss of his dad, and his own various
misadventures (now infamous from his
appearances on Would I Lie to You?),
from burning down the family home to
starting a short-lived punk band
called Dog Dirt. As an adult, he
trained as a solicitor and moved to
London. Though he was doing pretty
well (the South London Press once
crowned him ‘The Cockroach King’
after a successful verdict), a chance
encounter in a pub in the 1980s with
a young comedian going by the name
Vic Reeves set his life on a
different track. And now, six years
on, the heart condition that once
threatened his career has instead led
to new success on BBC2’s Gone
Fishing. Warm, profound, and
irrepressibly funny, And Away… is
Bob’s full life story (with a few
lies thrown in for good measure.)
Steve Jobs Walter Isaacson 2011 Draws
on more than forty interviews with
Steve Jobs, as well as interviews
with family members, friends,
competitors, and colleagues to offer
a look at the co-founder and leading
creative force behind the Apple
computer company.
Taste Stanley Tucci 2021-10-05 "From
award-winning actor and food
obsessive Stanley Tucci comes an
intimate and charming memoir of life
in and out of the kitchen"-Dear Senthuran Akwaeke Emezi
2021-06-29 One of Stylist's Best
Memoirs for Summer 2021 'Unlike
anything I've read . . . Remarkable.'
Roxane Gay 'A thing of great beauty.'
Paris Review In letters addressed to
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their friends, to members of their
family - both biological and chosen and to fellow storytellers, Akwaeke
describes the shape of a life lived
in overlapping realities. Through
heartbreak, chronic pain, intimacy
with death, becoming a beast, this is
embodiment as a nonhuman: outside the
boundaries imposed by expectations
and legibility. This book is an
account of the grueling work of
realignment and remaking necessary to
carve out a future for oneself. The
result is a Black spirit memoir: a
powerful, raw unfolding of identity.
'An audacious sojourn through the
terror and beauty of refusing to
explain yourself. ' New York Times
I Came As a Shadow John Thompson
2022-02-08 The long-awaited
autobiography from Georgetown
University’s legendary coach, whose
life on and off the basketball court
throws America’s unresolved struggle
with racial justice into sharp relief
John Thompson was never just a
basketball coach and I Came As a
Shadow is categorically not just a
basketball autobiography. After three
decades at the center of race and
sports in America, the first Black
head coach to win an NCAA
championship is ready to make the
private public. Chockful of stories
and moving beyond mere stats (and
what stats! three Final Fours, four
times national coach of the year,
seven Big East championships, 97
percent graduation rate), Thompson’s
book drives us through his childhood
under Jim Crow segregation to our
current moment of racial reckoning.
We experience riding shotgun with
Celtics icon Red Auerbach, and
coaching NBA Hall of Famers like
Patrick Ewing and Allen Iverson. How
did he inspire the phrase “Hoya
Paranoia”? You’ll see. And thawing
his historically glacial stare,
Thompson brings us into his
negotiation with a DC drug kingpin in
serious-the-autobiography

his players’ orbit in the 1980s, as
well as behind the scenes on the Nike
board today. Thompson’s mother was a
teacher who couldn’t teach because
she was Black. His father could not
read or write, so the only way he
could identify different cements at
the factory where he worked was to
taste them. Their son grew up to be a
man with his own life-sized statue in
a building that bears his family’s
name on a campus once kept afloat by
the selling of 272 enslaved people.
This is a great American story, and
John Thompson’s experience sheds
light on many of the issues roiling
our nation. In these pages, he proves
himself to be the elder statesman
college basketball and the country
need to hear from now. I Came As A
Shadow is not a swan song, but a
bullhorn blast from one of America’s
most prominent sons.
You Cannot Be Serious John McEnroe
2002-06-10 A no-holds-barred,
intimate memoir by John McEnroe—the
bad boy of professional tennis. John
McEnroe stunned the tennis elite when
he came out of nowhere to make the
Wimbledon semifinals at the age of
eighteen—and just a few years later,
he was ranked number one in the
world. You Cannot Be Serious is
McEnroe at his most personal, an
intimate examination of Johnny Mac,
the kid from Queens, and his “wild
ride” through the world of
professional tennis at a boom time
when players were treated like rock
stars. In this “bracing serve-andvolley autobiography” (The Boston
Globe) he candidly explores the roots
of his famous on-court explosions;
his ambivalence toward the sport that
made him famous; his adventures (and
misadventures) on the road; his views
of colleagues from Connors to Borg to
Lendl; his opinions of contemporary
tennis; his marriages to actress
Tatum O'Neal and pop star Patty
Smyth; and his roles as husband,
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father, senior tour player, and
often-controversial commentator.
The Master Christopher Clarey
2021-08-24 Widely regarded as one of
the greatest ever sportspeople, Roger
Federer is a global phenomenon. From
his humble beginnings as a
temperamental teenager to becoming
symbol of enduring greatness, The
Master is the definitive biography of
a global icon who is both beloved and
yet intensely private. But his path
from temperamental, bleach-blond
teenager with dubious style sense to
one of the greatest, most selfpossessed and elegant of competitors
has been a long-running act of will,
not destiny. He not only had a great
gift. He had grit. With access to
Federer's inner circle, including his
wife, Mirka, his longtime trainer and
based on one-on-one interviews with
Federer, legendary sports reporter
Chris Clarey's account will be a must
read retrospective for the loyal
sports fans, and anyone interested in
the inner workings of unfaltering
excellence. The Master tells the
story of Federer's life and career on
both an intimate and grand scale.
Maid Stephanie Land 2019-01-22 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER AND INSPIRATION
FOR THE NETFLIX LIMITED SERIES,
HAILED BY ROLLING STONE AS "A GREAT
ONE." "A single mother's personal,
unflinching look at America's class
divide, a description of the
tightrope many families walk just to
get by, and a reminder of the dignity
of all work." -PRESIDENT BARACK
OBAMA, Obama's Summer Reading List At
28, Stephanie Land's dreams of
attending a university and becoming a
writer quickly dissolved when a
summer fling turned into an unplanned
pregnancy. Before long, she found
herself a single mother, scraping by
as a housekeeper to make ends meet.
Maid is an emotionally raw, masterful
account of Stephanie's years spent in
service to upper middle class America
serious-the-autobiography

as a "nameless ghost" who quietly
shared in her clients' triumphs,
tragedies, and deepest secrets.
Driven to carve out a better life for
her family, she cleaned by day and
took online classes by night, writing
relentlessly as she worked toward
earning a college degree. She wrote
of the true stories that weren't
being told: of living on food stamps
and WIC coupons, of government
programs that barely provided
housing, of aloof government
employees who shamed her for
receiving what little assistance she
did. Above all else, she wrote about
pursuing the myth of the American
Dream from the poverty line, all the
while slashing through deep-rooted
stigmas of the working poor. Maid is
Stephanie's story, but it's not hers
alone. It is an inspiring testament
to the courage, determination, and
ultimate strength of the human
spirit.
A Natural History of Dragons Marie
Brennan 2014-02-14 “You, dear reader,
continue at your own risk. It is not
for the faint of heart—no more so
than the study of dragons itself...”
From Scirland to the farthest reaches
of Eriga, Isabella, Lady Trent is
known to be the world’s preeminent
dragon naturalist. She is the
remarkable woman who brought the
study of dragons out of the misty
shadows of myth into the clear light
of modern science. But before she
became the illustrious figure we know
today, there was a bookish young
woman whose passion for learning and
natural history defied the stifling
conventions of her day. Here at last,
in her own words, is the true story
of a pioneering spirit who risked her
reputation, her prospects and her
fragile flesh to satisfy her
scientific curiosity; of how she
sought true love and happiness
despite her lamentable
eccentricities; and of her thrilling
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expedition to the perilous mountains
of Vystrana, where she made the first
of many historic discoveries that
would change the world forever.
I'm Glad My Mom Died Jennette McCurdy
2022-08-09 A heartbreaking and
hilarious memoir by iCarly and Sam &
Cat star Jennette McCurdy about her
struggles as a former child
actor—including eating disorders,
addiction, and a complicated
relationship with her overbearing
mother—and how she retook control of
her life. Jennette McCurdy was six
years old when she had her first
acting audition. Her mother’s dream
was for her only daughter to become a
star, and Jennette would do anything
to make her mother happy. So she went
along with what Mom called “calorie
restriction,” eating little and
weighing herself five times a day.
She endured extensive at-home
makeovers while Mom chided, “Your
eyelashes are invisible, okay? You
think Dakota Fanning doesn’t tint
hers?” She was even showered by Mom
until age sixteen while sharing her
diaries, email, and all her income.
In I’m Glad My Mom Died, Jennette
recounts all this in unflinching
detail—just as she chronicles what
happens when the dream finally comes
true. Cast in a new Nickelodeon
series called iCarly, she is thrust
into fame. Though Mom is ecstatic,
emailing fan club moderators and
getting on a first-name basis with
the paparazzi (“Hi Gale!”), Jennette
is riddled with anxiety, shame, and
self-loathing, which manifest into
eating disorders, addiction, and a
series of unhealthy relationships.
These issues only get worse when,
soon after taking the lead in the
iCarly spinoff Sam & Cat alongside
Ariana Grande, her mother dies of
cancer. Finally, after discovering
therapy and quitting acting, Jennette
embarks on recovery and decides for
the first time in her life what she
serious-the-autobiography

really wants. Told with refreshing
candor and dark humor, I’m Glad My
Mom Died is an inspiring story of
resilience, independence, and the joy
of shampooing your own hair.
On Being John McEnroe Tim Adams 2003
Provides an intriguing profile of the
volatile sports champion that looks
at the life and career of John
McEnroe and assesses his influence on
tennis and the world of sports in
general. 15,000 first printing.
The Story of Ruth Bader Ginsburg
Susan B. Katz 2020-03-03 Discover the
life of Ruth Bader Ginsburg--a story
about fighting for what's right Ruth
Bader Ginsburg became the second
woman ever to serve as a judge on the
Supreme Court of the United States.
Before she fought for equal rights
and made history, Ruth was a curious
kid who loved to read about strong
women who were making important
changes. You can get inspired, too,
with this unique standout among Ruth
Bader Ginsburg children's books. In
school, Ruth wished girls could have
as many opportunities as boys. She
soon learned that by studying and
working hard, she could change her
life--and the world. Of all the Ruth
Bader Ginsburg children's books, this
one really lets you explore how she
went from a Jewish girl during World
War II to one of the most celebrated
leaders in America. All Ruth Bader
Ginsburg children's books should
include: Helpful glossary--Find
definitions for the more advanced
words and ideas in the book. Visual
timeline--Unlike many other Ruth
Bader Ginsburg children's books, this
one includes a timeline so you can
see her amazing progress. Lasting
change--Learn about how Ruth has made
the world a better place for future
generations and you! If you've been
curious about Ruth Bader Ginsburg
children's books, look no further-this one has you covered.
Spiritual Autobiography Richard Peace
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1998 This SPIRITUAL FORMATION STUDY
GUIDE explores and explains how
writing a spiritual autobiography can
deepen our walk with God and our
community with other believers.
Autobiography of Red Anne Carson
2013-03-05 The award-winning poet
reinvents a genre in a stunning work
that is both a novel and a poem, both
an unconventional re-creation of an
ancient Greek myth and a wholly
original coming-of-age story set in
the present. Geryon, a young boy who
is also a winged red monster, reveals
the volcanic terrain of his fragile,
tormented soul in an autobiography he
begins at the age of five. As he
grows older, Geryon escapes his
abusive brother and affectionate but
ineffectual mother, finding solace
behind the lens of his camera and in
the arms of a young man named
Herakles, a cavalier drifter who
leaves him at the peak of
infatuation. When Herakles reappears
years later, Geryon confronts again
the pain of his desire and embarks on
a journey that will unleash his
creative imagination to its fullest
extent. By turns whimsical and
haunting, erudite and accessible,
richly layered and deceptively
simple, Autobiography of Red is a
profoundly moving portrait of an
artist coming to terms with the
fantastic accident of who he is. A
NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF THE
YEAR National Book Critics Circle
Award Finalist "Anne Carson is, for
me, the most exciting poet writing in
English today." --Michael Ondaatje
"This book is amazing--I haven't
discovered any writing in years so
marvelously disturbing." --Alice
Munro "A profound love story . . .
sensuous and funny, poignant, musical
and tender." --The New York Times
Book Review "A deeply odd and
immensely engaging book. . . .
[Carson] exposes with passionate
force the mythic underlying the
serious-the-autobiography

explosive everyday." --The Village
Voice
The Autobiography of Malcolm X
Malcolm X 1966 REA's MAXnotes for
Alex Haley's *The Autobiography of
Malcolm X* MAXnotes offer a fresh
look at masterpieces of literature,
presented in a lively and interesting
fashion. Written by literary experts
who currently teach the subject,
MAXnotes will enhance your
understanding and enjoyment of the
work. MAXnotes are designed to
stimulate independent thought about
the literary work by raising various
issues and thought-provoking ideas
and questions. MAXnotes cover the
essentials of what one should know
about each work, including an overall
summary, character lists, an
explanation and discussion of the
plot, the work's historical context,
illustrations to convey the mood of
the work, and a biography of the
author. Each chapter is individually
summarized and analyzed, and has
study questions and answers.
Amazon.com Review Malcolm X's searing
memoir belongs on the small shelf of
great autobiographies. The reasons
are many: the blistering honesty with
which he recounts his transformation
from a bitter, self-destructive petty
criminal into an articulate political
activist, the continued relevance of
his militant analysis of white
racism, and his emphasis on selfrespect and self-help for African
Americans. And there's the vividness
with which he depicts black popular
culture--try as he might to criticize
those lindy hops at Boston's Roseland
dance hall from the perspective of
his Muslim faith, he can't help but
make them sound pretty wonderful.
These are but a few examples. The
Autobiography of Malcolm X limns an
archetypal journey from ignorance and
despair to knowledge and spiritual
awakening. When Malcolm tells
coauthor Alex Haley, "People don't
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realize how a man's whole life can be
changed by one book," he voices the
central belief underpinning every
attempt to set down a personal story
as an example for others. Although
many believe his ethic was directly
opposed to Martin Luther King Jr.'s
during the civil rights struggle of
the '60s, the two were not so
different. Malcolm may have displayed
a most un-Christian distaste for
loving his enemies, but he understood
with King that love of God and love
of self are the necessary first steps
on the road to freedom. --Wendy Smith
Review Biography, published in 1965,
of the American black militant
religious leader and activist who was
born Malcolm Little. Written by Alex
Haley, who had conducted extensive
audiotaped interviews with Malcolm X
just before his assassination in
1965, the book gained renown as a
classic work on black American
experience. The Autobiography
recounts the life of Malcolm X from
his traumatic childhood plagued by
racism to his years as a drug dealer
and pimp, his conversion to the Black
Muslim sect (Nation of Islam) while
in prison for burglary, his
subsequent years of militant
activism, and the turn late in his
life to more orthodox Islam. --The
Merriam-Webster Encyclopedia of
Literature
Cross the Tracks Boosie Badazz
2022-09-20 From one of rap’s most
personal and evocative writers comes
a stirring memoir about how Boosie
Badazz, one of the industry’s most
controversial figures, was able to
overcome insurmountable odds to make
his music dreams a reality. A Baton
Rouge native who began rapping at age
fourteen, Boosie Badazz was already a
cult hero in Louisiana when, in 2009,
he was sentenced to two years in
prison. The next year, he was
indicted on even more serious
charges, eventually landing him on
serious-the-autobiography

Death Row. Prosecutors played
Boosie’s music in the courtroom in an
attempt to paint him as a thug with
no chance of redemption. However,
against overwhelming odds and the
backdrop of a social media campaign
to #FreeBoosie, he was freed in March
of 2014 with a rare second chance to
make his music dreams come true. In
this evocative and compelling memoir,
Boosie explores the relationship
between his life on the streets with
his ceaseless tear through the rap
industry. From near-death experiences
to a ruthless bout with kidney cancer
to a life-threatening diabetes
diagnosis, Boosie has overcome
remarkable challenges to make a name
for himself as one of rap’s most
influential voices. A redemptive
story with an urgent voice, Cross the
Tracks is the survival tale of a man
who wasn’t sure he would live to see
another day...but who rose from the
ashes to change the rap industry
forever.
Dostoevsky in Love Alex Christofi
2021-01-21 'A daring and mesmerizing
twist on the art of biography' –
Douglas Smith, author of Rasputin:
The Biography 'Anyone who loves
[Dostoevsky's] novels will be
fascinated by this book' – Sue
Prideaux, author of I Am Dynamite! A
Life of Friedrich Nietzsche
Dostoevsky's life was marked by
brilliance and brutality. Sentenced
to death as a young revolutionary, he
survived mock execution and Siberian
exile to live through a time of
seismic change in Russia, eventually
being accepted into the Tsar's inner
circle. He had three great love
affairs, each overshadowed by
debilitating epilepsy and addiction
to gambling. Somehow, amidst all
this, he found time to write short
stories, journalism and novels such
as Crime and Punishment, The Idiot
and The Brothers Karamazov, works now
recognised as among the finest ever
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written. In Dostoevsky in Love Alex
Christofi weaves carefully chosen
excerpts of the author's work with
the historical context to form an
illuminating and often surprising
whole. The result is a novelistic
life that immerses the reader in a
grand vista of Dostoevsky's world:
from the Siberian prison camp to the
gambling halls of Europe; from the
dank prison cells of the Tsar's
fortress to the refined salons of St
Petersburg. Along the way, Christofi
relates the stories of the three
women whose lives were so deeply
intertwined with Dostoevsky's: the
consumptive widow Maria; the
impetuous Polina who had visions of
assassinating the Tsar; and the
faithful stenographer Anna, who did
so much to secure his literary
legacy. Reading between the lines of
his fiction, Christofi reconstructs
the memoir Dostoevsky might have
written had life – and literary
stardom – not intervened. He gives us
a new portrait of the artist as never
before seen: a shy but devoted lover,
an empathetic friend of the people, a
loyal brother and friend, and a
writer able to penetrate to the very
depths of the human soul.
Linkin Park Ben Graham 2001 The first
book to be published on the band that
is acclaimed as the most successful
to emerge since Korn and Limp Bizkit.
3 million albums sales in six months
making 'Hybrid Theory' one of the
longest staying albums to grace the
UK top 20 charts at the time affirm
to this fact. Superbly presented with
the target audience of 13-25 year
olds in mind, offering equal parts
stunning photography and intelligent
text, and a pocket money sized tag to
boot, this first available biography
on the hottest new band around is
certain to appeal to their millions
of fans.
Serious John McEnroe 2008-09-04 John
McEnroe enjoyed tremendous success at
serious-the-autobiography

all levels of tennis, and he owns 77
career singles titles, including 7
Grand Slams. He joined the circuit in
1978 and it took him only three years
to attain the No. 1 ranking. The 1980
Wimbledon final, between McEnroe and
Bjorn Borg, is considered by many
tennis experts to be the best match
ever, a five-set thriller which
McEnroe avenged the following year
for his first Wimbledon title. In
doubles, McEnroe is recognised as the
best player of all time. He was
ranked No. 1 for a record 257 weeks
and captured a total of 74 titles,
including 8 Grand Slams. Still an
active player, McEnroe is now an
outstanding tennis commentator and
broadcaster for the BBC and other
national networks. This
autobiography, his first, covers an
awesome tennis career, marriage to
movie star Tatum O'Neal and where
arguably the greatest tennis player
of all time goes from here. This is
SERIOUS.
Verity Colleen Hoover 2021-10-05 New
York Times Bestseller USA Today
Bestseller The Globe and Mail
Bestseller Publishers Weekly
Bestseller Whose truth is the lie?
Stay up all night reading the
sensational psychological thriller
that has readers obsessed, from the
#1 New York Times bestselling author
of It Ends With Us. Lowen Ashleigh is
a struggling writer on the brink of
financial ruin when she accepts the
job offer of a lifetime. Jeremy
Crawford, husband of bestselling
author Verity Crawford, has hired
Lowen to complete the remaining books
in a successful series his injured
wife is unable to finish. Lowen
arrives at the Crawford home, ready
to sort through years of Verity’s
notes and outlines, hoping to find
enough material to get her started.
What Lowen doesn’t expect to uncover
in the chaotic office is an
unfinished autobiography Verity never
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intended for anyone to read. Page
after page of bone-chilling
admissions, including Verity's
recollection of the night her family
was forever altered. Lowen decides to
keep the manuscript hidden from
Jeremy, knowing its contents could
devastate the already grieving
father. But as Lowen’s feelings for
Jeremy begin to intensify, she
recognizes all the ways she could
benefit if he were to read his wife’s
words. After all, no matter how
devoted Jeremy is to his injured
wife, a truth this horrifying would
make it impossible for him to
continue loving her.
The History of Neuroscience in
Autobiography Larry R. Squire
1998-10-16 This book is the second
volume of autobiographical essays by
distinguished senior neuroscientists;
it is part of the first collection of
neuroscience writing that is
primarily autobiographical. As
neuroscience is a young discipline,
the contributors to this volume are
truly pioneers of scientific research
on the brain and spinal cord. This
collection of fascinating essays
should inform and inspire students
and working scientists alike. The
general reader interested in science
may also find the essays absorbing,
as they are essentially human stories
about commitment and the pursuit of
knowledge. The contributors included
in this volume are: Lloyd M. Beidler,
Arvid Carlsson, Donald R. Griffin,
Roger Guillemin, Ray Guillery, Masao
Ito. Martin G. Larrabee, Jerome
Lettvin, Paul D. MacLean, Brenda
Milner, Karl H. Pribram, Eugene
Roberts and Gunther Stent. Key
Features * Second volume in a
collection of neuroscience writing
that is primarily autobiographical *
Contributors are senior
neuroscientists who are pioneers in
the field
Surely You're Joking Mr Feynman
serious-the-autobiography

Richard P Feynman 2014-08-21 WITH A
NEW INTRODUCTION BY BILL GATES In
this warm, insightful portrait of the
Winner of the Nobel Prize for Physics
in 1965, we see the wisdom, humour
and curiosity of Richard Feynman
through a series of conversations
with his friend Ralph Leighton.
Winner of the Nobel Prize for Physics
in 1965, Richard Feynman was one of
the world's greatest theoretical
physicists, but he was also a man who
fell, often jumped, into adventure.
An artist, safecracker, practical
joker and storyteller, Feynman's life
was a series of combustible
combinations made possible by his
unique mixture of high intelligence,
unquenchable curiosity and eternal
scepticism. Over a period of years,
Feynman's conversations with his
friend Ralph Leighton were first
taped and then set down as they
appear here, little changed from
their spoken form, giving a wise,
funny, passionate and totally honest
self-portrait of one of the greatest
men of our age.
Drawn Out Tom Scott 2017-10-25 Drawn
Out is a hilarious, heartbreaking,
heart-warming account of Tom Scott's
tragicomic childhood, his manic
student-newspaper days, his turbulent
years stumbling through the corridors
of power, his fallings out with prime
ministers, his collaborations with
comic legends John Clarke, A.K. Grant
and Murray Ball, his travels to the
ends of the earth with his close
friend Ed Hillary, and more... 'A
first-class memoir of a highly
memorable life. Here is an important
(often hilarious) writer and
immensely gifted cartoonist,
insightfully chronicling quite
momentous changes in our political
and social landscape.' Jim Mora, New
Zealand Books
You Cannot Be Serious John McEnroe
2003 A no-holds-barred, intimate
memoir by the bad boy of tennis
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describes his rise to success in the
world of professional tennis, his
controversial on-court behavior, his
marriages to actress Tatum O'Neal and
pop star Patty Smyth, and his current
roles as father, tennis player, and
TV commentator. Reprint.
Tallulah: My Autobiography Tallulah
Bankhead 1952
Serious Little Catholics Kathy Gereau
2021-06-08 Serious Little Catholics
follows Kathy Gereau, the oldest of
seven children, as she grows up in
the mid-’50s and ’60s and makes her
way through Catholic school alongside
her siblings. Initially, she buys
into the mysteries of faith and the
litany of rules being spouted by the
Sisters of Mercy. But when her fourth
grade teacher tells the class that
Kathy’s sweet little Protestant
grandmother would never be admitted
into heaven, she begins to question
the rigid dogma of the church. Later,
she discovers that not all boys are
as goofy as her brothers and
struggles with the notion that it is
a woman’s responsibility to
discourage men from the plague of
impure thoughts. Even an innocent
flirtation can sinfully lead men into
a temptation they are not capable of
resisting; it doesn’t seem fair.
Ultimately, with the help of her
classmates and a few understanding
teachers, she learns to laugh at the
ridiculous bits of her religion—and
discovers the spiritual message
within.
Tuesdays With Morrie Mitch Albom
2009-06-11 THE GLOBAL PHENOMENON THAT
HAS TOUCHED THE HEARTS OF OVER 9
MILLION READERS 'Mitch Albom sees the
magical in the ordinary' Cecelia
Ahern __________ Maybe it was a
grandparent, or a teacher or a
colleague? Someone older, patient and
wise, who understood you when you
were young and searching, and gave
you sound advice to help you make
your way through it? For Mitch Albom,
serious-the-autobiography

that person was Morrie Schwartz, his
college professor from nearly twenty
years ago. Maybe, like Mitch, you
lost track of this mentor as you made
your way, and the insights faded.
Wouldn't you like to see that person
again, ask the bigger questions that
still haunt you? Mitch Albom had that
second chance. He rediscovered Morrie
in the last months of the older man's
life. Knowing he was dying of ALS or motor neurone disease - Mitch
visited Morrie in his study every
Tuesday, just as they used to back in
college. Their rekindled relationship
turned into one final 'class':
lessons in how to live. Tuesdays with
Morrie is a magical chronicle of
their time together, through which
Mitch shares Morrie's lasting gift
with the world. Don't miss Mitch's
uplifting new novel THE STRANGER IN
THE LIFEBOAT, available to order now.
__________ WHAT READERS SAY ABOUT
TUESDAYS WITH MORRIE 'You cannot put
the book down until you reach the end
. . . Too good to be missed. It is
really an all-time hit' 'One of the
most beautiful books I've read in a
long, long time . . . It will always
be one of my favourite books' 'This
book moved me immensely and its
teachings will stay with me' 'A
simple yet moving account of love and
loss - but also hope for something
better' 'A book I will read and reread'
You Can't Be Serious Kal Penn
2021-11-02 The star of the Harold and
Kumar franchise, House, and
Designated Survivor recounts why he
rejected the advice of his aunties
and guidance counselors and, instead
of becoming a doctor or “something
practical,” embarked on a surprising
journey that has included confronting
racism in Hollywood, meeting his
future husband, and working in the
Obama administration, in this
“incredibly joyful and insightful”
(Kiefer Sutherland) memoir. You Can’t
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Be Serious is a series of funny,
consequential, awkward, and
ridiculous stories from Kal Penn’s
idiosyncratic life. It’s about being
the grandson of Gandhian freedom
fighters, and the son of immigrant
parents: people who came to this
country with very little and went
very far—and whose vision of the
American dream probably never
included their son sliding off an
oiled-up naked woman in the raunchy
Ryan Reynolds movie Van Wilder…or
getting a phone call from Air Force
One as Kal flew with the country’s
first Black president. “By turns
hilarious, poignant, and inspiring”
(David Axelrod, New York Times
bestselling author), Kal reflects on
the most exasperating and rewarding
moments from his journey so far. He
pulls back the curtain on the nuances
of opportunity and racism in the
entertainment industry and recounts
how he built allies, found
encouragement, and dealt with early
reminders that he might never fit in.
He describes his initially
unpromising first date with his nowfiancé Josh, involving an 18-pack of
Coors Light and an afternoon of
watching NASCAR. And of course, he
reveals how, after a decade and a
half of fighting for and enjoying
successes in Hollywood, he made the
terrifying but rewarding decision to
take a sabbatical from a fulfilling
acting career for an opportunity to
serve his country as an Obama White
House aide. Above all, You Can’t Be
Serious shows that everyone can have
more than one life story. The book
“is insightful, funny, and
instructive for anyone who’s ever
grappled with how they fit into the
American dream” (Ronan Farrow, New
York Times bestselling author), and
demonstrates that no matter who you
are and where you come from, you have
many more choices than those
presented to you. And okay, yes, it’s
serious-the-autobiography

also about how Kal accidentally (and
very stupidly) accepted an invitation
to take the entire White House Office
of Public Engagement to a strip
club—because, let’s be honest, that’s
the kind of stuff you really want to
hear about.
Walking With Ghosts Gabriel Byrne
2020-11-12 'Destined to be a classic'
Sunday Independent 'Gabriel Byrne
tells his story brilliantly' - Edna
O'Brien 'Dazzles with unflinching
honesty' Washington Post 'An
absolutely marvellous book' - Colm
Tóibín Born to working-class parents
and the eldest of six children,
Gabriel Byrne harboured a childhood
desire to become a priest. Four years
later, Byrne had been expelled from
an English seminary and he quickly
returned to his native Dublin. There
he took odd jobs as a messenger boy
and a factory labourer to get by. In
his spare time he visited the cinema,
where he could be alone and yet part
of a crowd. It was here that he could
begin to imagine a life beyond the
grey world of ’60s Ireland. It was a
friend who suggested Byrne join an
amateur drama group, a decision that
would change his life forever and
launch him on an extraordinary fortyyear career in film and theatre.
Moving between sensual recollection
of childhood in a now almost vanished
Ireland and reflections on stardom in
Hollywood and on Broadway, often
through the lens of addiction.
Hilarious and heartbreaking Walking
With Ghosts is a lyrical homage to
the people and landscapes that
ultimately shape our destinies.
All About Me! Mel Brooks 2021-11-30
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • At 95,
the legendary Mel Brooks continues to
set the standard for comedy across
television, film, and the stage. Now
he shares his story for the first
time in “a wonderful addition to a
seminal career” (San Francisco
Chronicle), “infused with nostalgia
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and his signature hilarity” (Parade).
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY NEW YORK POST • “Laugh-outloud hilarious and always
fascinating, from the great Mel
Brooks. What else do you expect from
the man who knew Jesus and dated Joan
of Arc?”—Billy Crystal For anyone who
loves American comedy, the long wait
is over. Here are the never-beforetold, behind-the-scenes anecdotes and
remembrances from a master
storyteller, filmmaker, and creator
of all things funny. All About Me!
charts Mel Brooks’s meteoric rise
from a Depression-era kid in Brooklyn
to the recipient of the National
Medal of Arts. Whether serving in the
United States Army in World War II,
or during his burgeoning career as a
teenage comedian in the Catskills,
Mel was always mining his experiences
for material, always looking for the
perfect joke. His iconic career began
with Sid Caesar’s Your Show of Shows,
where he was part of the greatest
writers’ room in history, which
included Carl Reiner, Neil Simon, and
Larry Gelbart. After co-creating both
the mega-hit 2000 Year Old Man comedy
albums and the classic television
series Get Smart, Brooks’s stellar
film career took off. He would go on
to write, direct, and star in The
Producers, The Twelve Chairs, Blazing
Saddles, Young Frankenstein, Silent
Movie, High Anxiety, and Spaceballs,
as well as produce groundbreaking and
eclectic films, including The
Elephant Man, The Fly, and My
Favorite Year. Brooks then went on to
conquer Broadway with his recordbreaking, Tony-winning musical, The
Producers. All About Me! offers fans
insight into the inspiration behind
the ideas for his outstanding
collection of boundary-breaking work,
and offers details about the many
close friendships and collaborations
Brooks had, including those with Sid
Caesar, Carl Reiner, Gene Wilder,
serious-the-autobiography

Madeleine Kahn, Alfred Hitchcock, and
the great love of his life, Anne
Bancroft. Filled with tales of
struggle, achievement, and
camaraderie (and dozens of
photographs), readers will gain a
more personal and deeper
understanding of the incredible body
of work behind one of the most
accomplished and beloved entertainers
in history.
Marie Curie: A Life Susan Quinn
2019-07-31 Marie Curie was long
idealized as a selfless and dedicated
scientist, not entirely of this
world. But Quinn's Marie Curie is, on
the contrary, a woman of passion —
born in Warsaw under the repressive
regime of the Russian czars,
outspokenly committed to the cause of
a free Poland, deeply in love with
her husband Pierre but also, after
his tragic death, capable of loving a
second time and of standing up
against the cruel, xenophobic attacks
which resulted from that love. This
biography gives a full and lucid
account of Marie and Pierre Curie’s
scientific discoveries, placing them
within the revelatory discoveries of
the age. At the same time, it
provides a vivid account of Marie
Curie’s practical genius: the X-Ray
mobiles she created to save French
soldiers' lives during World War I,
as well as her remarkable ability to
raise funds and create a laboratory
that drew researchers to Paris from
all over the world. It is a story
which transforms Marie Curie from an
bloodless icon into a woman of
passion and courage. "Quinn's
portrait of Curie is rich and
captivating. Quinn strives to peel
back... layers of myth and
idealization that have grown up
around the physicist... She succeeds
beautifully. Quinn has written a
worthy successor to her previous
work, the award-winning biography of
American psychiatrist Karen Horney."
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— Washington Post Book World (page 1)
"A touching, three-dimensional
portrait of the Polish-born scientist
and two-time Nobel Prize winner." —
Kirkus "I've read many biographies of
Marie Curie and Susan Quinn's is
magnificent. It's so complete and so
evocative that I can't imagine anyone
coming away from reading it without
feeling they actually know Marie
Curie." — Alan Alda "Quinn portrays a
woman who was both independent and
ambitious, in a society that was
unprepared for either. The result is
a fresh, powerful new biography of a
very human Marie Curie... This is an
exemplary work, rich in the details
and connections that bring a person
and her era to life. It is certain to
be this generations' definitive
biography of Marie Curie." — Science
"Quinn breaks ground in her detailed
description, drawn from newly
available papers, of Marie's life
after Pierre's accidental death in
1906. At first so grief-stricken she
neglected her two daughters, Irene
and Eve, Marie later had a love
affair with French scientist Paul
Langevin. Because Langevin was
married, Marie was vilified by the
French press and was almost denied
the 1911 Nobel Prize for chemistry."
—Publishers Weekly "Susan Quinn's
excellent biography gives a lucid
account of Curie's contribution to
our understanding of 'things'... but
Quinn also draws on new material to
paint a more rounded and attractive
picture of Curie the person... For
Marie, the enchantment of her science
never waned, and it is this
enchantment which Quinn's biography
communicates so well." — London
Observer
Scars from a Memoir Marni Mann
2016-06-10 "I could make up a story
to cover the last eight years, but
the scars on my arms told the truth.
So did the ones on my ankles, the
skin between my toes, even the veins
serious-the-autobiography

that had burst on my breasts. Did my
battle wounds really prove I was a
survivor? Or was I too damaged to be
glued back together?" Nicole had only
one skyline to remind her of the
freedom she'd lost—a tattoo of inked
buildings, crisscrossed by scars.
Heroin had owned her, replaced
everyone and everything she'd once
loved. The past was supposed to be
behind her…but it wasn’t. Two men
love her; one fills a void, and the
other gives her hope of a future.
Will love find a way to help her sing
a lullaby to addiction, or will her
scars be her final good-bye?
Zero Charles Seife 2019-11-28 A NEW
YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK The
Babylonians invented it, the Greeks
banned it, the Hindus worshipped it,
and the Christian Church used it to
fend off heretics. Today it's a
timebomb ticking in the heart of
astrophysics. For zero, infinity's
twin, is not like other numbers. It
is both nothing and everything. Zero
has pitted East against West and
faith against reason, and its
intransigence persists in the dark
core of a black hole and the
brilliant flash of the Big Bang.
Today, zero lies at the heart of one
of the biggest scientific
controversies of all time: the quest
for a theory of everything. Within
the concept of zero lies a
philosophical and scientific history
of humanity. Charles Seife's elegant
and witty account takes us from
Aristotle to superstring theory by
way of Egyptian geometry, Kabbalism,
Einstein, the Chandrasekhar limit and
Stephen Hawking. Covering centuries
of thought, it is a concise tour of a
world of ideas, bound up in the
simple notion of nothing.
Sarah Robert Gottlieb 2010-09-21
Everything about Sarah Bernhardt is
fascinating, from her obscure birth
to her glorious career--redefining
the very nature of her art--to her

14/15

Downloaded from arwsome.com on
September 26, 2022 by guest

amazing (and highly public) romantic
life, to her indomitable spirit. Well
into her seventies, after the
amputation of her leg, she was
performing under bombardment for
soldiers during World War I and
toured America for the ninth time.
Though the Bernhardt literature is
vast, this is the first Englishlanguage biography to appear in
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decades, tracking the trajectory
through which an illegitimate--and
scandalous--daughter of a Jewish
courtesan transformed herself into
the most famous actress who ever
lived, and into a national icon, a
symbol of France.--From publisher
description.
The Story of John Lewis Tonya Leslie
2021-01-26
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